Cato Community Newsletter October 2024

704-825-2946 CATOHOMES.COM



FALL

"I'm so alad I líve ín a world where there are Octobers."

- Lucy Montgomery

A big thanks to all of the seniors that took time out of their day to participate in our Senior Luncheon on September 12th. Although the location changed, it was still a wonderful event with fun entertainment, prizes, great food, and many laughs. You all make this event such an enjoyable time for me. I appreciate the assistance from Paula, Myrna, and Elizabeth, who all reside in the community.

Happy Fall v'all! October is the month that proves Fall has arrived. I hope you are able to participate in a festival, enjoy the colors as the leaves change, or appreciate a hot beverage in the cool air. I plan to do all of these things as this is my favorite time of the year.

(704-825-2946) - Tammey Thomas







Serior Luncheon



View more photos on

Facebook & Instagram!

Joanie Teique Sam Hall Hailey Gray



Bulk PickUp October 17th You should have items set out at the curb no sooner than 10/16 please.



BACK TO SCHOOL!

OCTOBER 17 In-person early voting starts with same-day registration allowed. www.ncsbe.gov for locations.

Closest to community: Mt Holly Municipal Complex

Please be alert for buses in the community.







WASTE PRO

Trash Pickup **Every Thursday**

Next bulk pick up October 17th

Park

Saturday, 10/26 Family-friendly Halloween fun!





Helpful Numbers: Belmont Police: 704-825-3792 Belmont Parks: 704-825-8191 Waste Pro: 704-839-7800

Animal Control: 704-866-3300 For Emergencies call 911